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November 29, 1967

Mac Oil Company
P.O, Box 372
Sterling, Colo. 80751

Gentlemen:

The enclosed form, intent to abandon, is being returned unap-
proved, due to lack of information.

The method of plugging must be deseribed on the form and be
acceptable to this office before approval can be given.

Please complete and re-submit as soon as possible.
Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Frank J, Piro, Deputy Director
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